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AM/LH 
 
7 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Gas Works 
 
We were informed a few months ago by Northumberland County Council that we require our mains 
gas pipe replacing and a new meter to be installed.  While we hoped that his work would be 
undertaken by the council and Northern Gas Networks over the Summer Holidays; this has not 
happened. 
 
I’ve been informed today that work will be starting this Friday and may last up to three weeks.  
Fencing will be set up in the yard area where the minibuses are currently parked while the work 
takes place.  I have been assured that access will not be affected at all inside the school grounds.  
However, the footpath along Stakeford Lane just outside the vehicle gate will be closed for a short 
time as will the footpath along the front of school by the classroom windows. 
 
The children will have no access at all to the area work is being undertaken in. 
 
I apologise for the inconvenience these works may cause.  Unfortunately, the timing of the works is 
outside of our control.  If anyone experiences any issues during the works, please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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